
April will hopefully bring us spring weather. 
Please remind your student to bring a 
sweatshirt for the cooler times in the 
classroom and warmer days outside when 
they don’t need their coat, but still need 
something on their arms. 

We are continuing to watch our salmon eggs. 
We have a few that have hatched in to 
Alevin. More should start hatching toward the 
end of the month. 

We are working on measurement in math, 
reading an analog clock, and continuing with 
our multiplication and division facts. We are 
researching arctic animals and will complete 
a presentation with classmates about our 
animals. 

April 11- Glow Party 
event put on by PTF

April 17- Bikes for Books 
drawing

April 21-25- April Break

April 28-May 2- 
Scholastic Book Fair

April 29- Arts and 
Academic Night

Classroom needs:
Tissues
Paper Towels

Yesterday I sent home April’s math and reading 
logs. Please encourage your student to complete 
them both. The reading logs do need to be 
returned on April 17 for the entries into the Bikes for 
Books drawing. 

April

Needs


